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The ‘First Six Weeks of School’
Elementary teaching staff have been helping our students begin their courses of

instruction and learning for the year. We are really excited to build on the increasing
achievement results coming into this year and build to
our highest level likely this year in the spring in recent
years. At the same time, we have been working to

establish good
routines, friendships
and our SOAR like an
Eagle Expecatations.

Many experts in
education have noted
the importance of

establishing a great foundation during the first 6 weeks
of school - and our teacheres are certainly doing that
right now. The year is shaping up to be first class!

Beginning of the Year Assessments
Literacy Checks, Fountas and Pinnell Benchmarking, STAR assessments have all been

completed and students in need of help have begun their additional academic
interventions. We have been training on more detailed
phonics based assessments as well. We have a number
of students excelling this year and are meeting regards

providing increased acceleration and challenge
opportunities for these students.

Beginning of the Year Fun!
Even with all the studies and work. Kids are still having
fun! Pumpkin contest is starting soon, 4K field trip,

Grade 1 Field Trip and many Friday funs!!




